The Foster Box

Each year, as part of our community outreach effort, the Little School collects
gently used coats. This year, beginning on Monday, November 15%, we will be
collecting clothing and hygiene products for “The Foster Box,” an organization
that provides items to families that open their home to accept and care for a
foster child(ren). OUR FOCUS WILL BE ON NEWBORNS THROUGH
ELEMENTARY AGE CHILDREN (Sizes preemie to kids’ size 16). Often, there
isn’t a lot of notice when a foster child is placed in a home. The Foster Box
provides much needed items to foster families (upon request). The items we
have listed below will be accepted at the Little School through December 23rd
(Please note: We have limited the list of accepted items due to space
restrictions at the school).

Clothing Sizes Preemie to Size Kids’ 16
* New or Gently Used Coats (NO STAINS, NO TEARS)
* New Pajamas
* New Socks and Underwear
* New Winter Accessories (hats, gloves, scarves)

Hygiene Items (Must be New)
* Baby Lotion
* Baby Nail Clippers
* Baby Shampoo
* Bath Soap
* Dental: Toothbrush / Kids Toothpaste / Floss
* Diapers: Sizes Preemie - Pull Ups
* Diaper Cream
* Deodorant
* Hair Care: Brushes / Combs / Products
* Infant Towels

You can also donate directly to: https://thefosterbox.com/donate

The Foster Box is registered as a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization, so contributions to The Foster
Box are tax-deductible.



